BMA Board Members Needed!

The BMA Board of Directors Nominating Committee is searching for several new board members to serve beginning January 2014.  If you would like to serve on the Board,  or you would like to learn more about serving on the Board, please join our search process by doing the following:  

Please complete the accompanying form and send it to the Nominating Committee by November 22, 2013.  You will be invited to an informal gathering with the current board in early December (date to be determined) where you can ask and answer questions.  You would then be asked if you would like to make a formal commitment to serve on the Board.  The Nominating Committee will select candidates to be presented to the members at the BMA Annual Meeting in January 2014 for a final vote.   
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Thank you!   
BMA Board Nominating Committee

To: BMA BOARD NOMINATING COMMITTEE

From:  
______________________________________________________________
Name
______________________________________________________________
Address
______________________________________________________________Phone Number                                                Email Address      

I am interested in serving as a BMA board member.  

I have the following qualifications, experiences, and assets that I would bring to the BMA Board.  (Attach other pages if needed.)

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
Please mail this form no later than November 22, 2013, to:

BMA
PO Box 1303
Chico, CA, 95927
Attn: Nominating Committee.  

All persons interested in serving on the board will be invited to an informal gathering to meet current board members at a date to be set in early December, 2013.  The final vote on board members will be made by the BMA members at the Annual Meeting in late January, 2014.  


